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CathoHc Church 

Dear Families, August 1, 2020
 

At this time, I do not see Religious Education coming back into the classrooms this Fall.
 
However, that does not mean we are giving up!! All of our coordinators are working hard to
 
make Religious Ed engaging, spiritual and informative. But we do need to get our registrations
 
going in order to help you stay connected with our Christ the King Community.
 

Early Childhood is planning on having packets with crafts and handouts, along with YouTube
 
teaching and stories in addition to short videos from FORMED for both children and parents.
 
These will cover 9 weeks of the fall.
 
Elementary is planning on having monthly packets that contain all materials for weekly lessons
 
with corresponding crafts or games to do as a family unit.
 
I need to know how many will be in 1st Communion in order to plan my year. If permitted, I will
 
meet with small groups in October to provide the pertinent materials.
 
Middle School is planning on having virtual bible studies. Some of our teachers are willing to
 
record some lessons.
 
We are hoping to start having a LifeTeen mass on Sunday afternoons with the possibility of
 
having small groups meet outside.
 
Adult Bible Studies will be getting emails about their options. Please contact the office if you
 
are interested in Adult Bible studies.
 

I am asking you to please register so we can be well prepared in September. I know this is a
 
challenging time for students and parents. We are not intending to add more to your life and
 
we will make this as easy as possible for you. We want you to know we are here to support you
 
and your family in your prayer and spiritual life.
 

PLEASE RETURN YOUR REGISTRATION FORMS NO LATER THAN AUGUST 31ST•
 

God Bless You,
 

d~W~ 
Lori Wasner,
 
Director of Religious Education
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